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REGISTRATION IS COMING…. 

You may have put the Update away for the holi-

days but now you need to find it again so you will 

be ready to register for classes January 18 at 1:30!      

Take some time to invite someone to our registra-

tion so that they can have fun with us!    After all, 

it may help them meet their resolutions for the 

new year .     We want to make this a banner year 

for CALL  and more members would certainly 

help us meet that goal. 

 

BIRTHDAY 

LUNCHES 

These are quite 

the occasion 

and we have so 

many attend!!   

What a great 

job Lee Vinson 

does in coordi-

nating all this.     If you have ideas of restau-

rants that are equipped to handle our ever 

growing group, please let her know.     

Be sure you make your reservations for these 

events!      It’s a great informal way to get to know 

people and to meet members you haven’t met be-

fore.     If you are bringing someone with you, just 

include their name in the reservation. 

Joy Medlock 1/3 

Vickie Francis 1/5 

Agnes Connelly 1/6 

Leland Massey 1/7 

Mary Anne 

Youmans 

1/11 

Claire Lathrop 1/12 

Jim Romey 1/14 

Dan Mudge 1/15 

Patricia Hart 1/16 

Richard Tompson 1/21 

Sandi Foster 1/23 

Claudette Burque 1/27 

Robert Robinson 1/28 



1/6 Curriculum Meeting 

10am  EBTC 

 Birthday Lunch 

11:30 Woodstone Res-

taurant 

1/13 Board Meeting 

10am EBTC 

1/18 Registration  

1:30  EBTC 

1/20 Book Club 11:30 Hil-

ton Terrace Church  

Absalom by Faulkner 

1/23 Registration forms 

MUST be inbyy this 

date 

1/30 Classes begin this 

week! 


